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JUL 27 1981

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Your May 26, 1981 letter, addressed to Madelyn Johnson,
FOI/PA Office, Civil Division, was received by this Office on
June 11, 1981. We are processing your request for records
possibly created by a Departmental task force, which according
to your records or personal knowledge may have included
Carl Eardley and Irving Jaffe, pursuant to the Freedom of
Information Act.

MADELYN E.” JOHNSON
Attorney In Charge
FOI/PA Office, Civil Division



